
April 1-5, 2024

I pray you and your families had a blessed Easter. Isn’t it such a comfort to know that
Jesus has risen and so will we one day? Let us continue to remember his great act of love
as we continue through our school year. Here are notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ This quarter we are supporting a new mission. We are supporting Martin

Luther College, our school of ministry. This is where the majority of our
pastors and teachers come from.

○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.
★ Market Day

○ Market Day was so much fun. Thank you for all your help!
★ First Grade Book

○ First grade is publishing our own book! We are going to work very hard at
finishing the majority of it this week. There is the chance for you to
personally order a copy of our book. I am not 100% sure on the cost, but
please reach out if you would be interested in purchasing one!

★ Memory Work for 4th quarter.
○ A new sheet will be coming home with your student on Tuesday.

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Science we will start to study different types of weather.
○ Math we do higher amounts of money, adding 3 numbers, and rounding

numbers.
○ Christ Light we will do an Easter activity and continue to learn about David.
○ Superkids we will learn tricky long vowel words and write a book review.
○ Music we will work on note values and rhythms.
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